

<u>Class 2 Swimming Lessons</u> Autumn Term 2025 / Spring Term 2026

Dear Parents/Carers,

The swimming programme for the Autumn/Spring term begins Tuesday 16th September for 18 weeks.

The children will be taken by coach to the Nye Bevan Swimming Pool in Skelmersdale every Tuesday at 10:15am and will return to school after their swimming lesson, in time for dinner.

If for any reason your child cannot participate in one of the weekly lessons, please contact school before the session.

May I remind parents that Swimming is part of the National Curriculum programme of study for P.E. and as such is a statutory requirement.

All children will be required to wear a swimming hat for reasons of hygiene and safety.

If you feel that your child needs to wear goggles for swimming lessons this term, could you please complete a goggles advice letter and return to school.

The boys are required to wear a close-fitting costume in preference to shorts and the girls a swimming costume.

Please contact school if you have any questions or concerns,

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Malley